Rosenberg Corey

From: Patricia Warford <pwarfordpsyd@gpwarford.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 2:57 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support SB 860

Please add my name to the list of those who support passage of SB 860. . . Thank, you.

Patricia Warford, PsyD

Licensed Psychologist (Oregon and Washington)
503-554-8172

901 Brutscher St.

Newberg, OR 97132

pwarfordpsyd@gpwarford.com

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for the sole use of the individual and
entity to whom it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential,
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee, nor
authorized to receive for the addressee, you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy,
disclose, or distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in the message.

If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply
email.



